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KENTVILLE COUNCIL
The monthly municipal update from Kentville Nova Scotia

At the May 13, 2024 meeting of Council Advisory Committee,
Director of Recreation Craig Langille and recreation staff
Bekah Craik and Laura Jacobs gave a presentation about the
next few months of summer programs for Kentville residents
and introduced some recreation staff. They provided
detailed information on the end of the summer camp model
and the many programs that staff will be offering the
community. 

Council Approves
Maintaining Summer
Camps and Programs

This month inThis month in

Each month, staff bring together the highlights from the
month’s Council meeting.  On May 27, Council met and
talked about a number of issues.  Here are the highlights!

Many summer camps and programs in Kentville will be offered in 2024, with the goal of maximum participation of
kids and families!

Mayor Snow reviewed the grant application process for the
Flood Risk Infrastructure Investment Program (FRIIP), and the
need for a Council endorsement of staff’s application. 

Council Approves Submission
of Stormwater Grant

REVIEW OF PUBLIC
COMMENTS



Many residents attended the Council meeting to express their opposition to a proposed land

expropriation by the town, and to the proposal that the town not offer summer camps

Review of Public Comments 
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Motions Passed
That council approve additional Capital Funding as requested in the attached

memo to the 2023/24 Capital Investment Plan in the amount of $180,769 to be

funded as follows:

A withdrawal from the Town of Kentville general capital reserve in the amount of

$138,879; and

A withdrawal from the Town of Kentville 2023/24 Operating Budget of $41,890.

That council approve the G79 Deed Transfer Interest Policy.

That council approve the G80 Deed Transfer Allocation Policy.

That Council make past practice day camps a priority of council.

That council endorse the submission of an application to the Provincial Flood

Risk Investment Infrastructure Program for 2024-25 fiscal year to offset the cost

of a stormwater master plan.


